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Partner Frank Zarb will moderate a panel on "The Future of Proxy Voting: Snail Mail vs. Electronic
Ballot" at 10:45 a.m. on Wednesday, October 13.

Topics that will be discussed by the panel include:

Are the cost savings worth the decrease in votes? Are there really any cost saving with switching
to electronic notifications?

What is holding the investors back from voting online?
Will the proposed SEC changes improve the voting process?
Using social networking to communicate with retail investors

For more information, click here.
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